
Palo Alto Networks To Present At 13th Annual Cyber Security Symposium

October 8, 2013

SANTA CLARA, Calif., Oct. 8, 2013 /PRNewswire/ -- Palo Alto Networks® (NYSE: PANW), the network security company™, today announced
that Lee Klarich, the Company's senior vice president of product management, will be presenting at the 13th Annual Cyber Security Symposium
in Sacramento, California on October 10, 2013.

(Logo:  http://photos.prnewswire.com/prnh/20130508/SF04701LOGO)

The Cyber Security Symposium is a two day conference offered by Public Sector Partners to examine best practices to protect the citizenry, critical
infrastructure, and sensitive data from cyberattacks.

Klarich's session, titled "Next-Generation Security: Eliminating Today's Silos to Minimize Cyber Risks",  will discuss how a next-generation security
platform approach can put the power back in the hands of security teams instead of cyber criminals, and disrupt the current cycle of cyberthreats.

Quote

Klarich commented: "Many security teams today are using a plethora of stand-alone security products and tools bolted on
to their network to address new multi-faceted and complicated cyberthreats. This approach is not only costly, it's ineffective
and leaves gaping holes in an organization's security posture. A new next-generation platform approach is required to
achieve effective cybersecurity and safely enable operations."

For more information about Palo Alto Networks and its next-generation security platform, visit: www.paloaltonetworks.com.

For more information about the conference, visit: http://pspinfo.us/events/css2013/

ABOUT PALO ALTO NETWORKS

Palo Alto Networks is leading a new era in cybersecurity by protecting thousands of enterprise, government, and service provider networks from cyber
threats.  Unlike fragmented legacy products, our next-generation security platform safely enables business operations and delivers protection based
on what matters most in today's dynamic computing environments: applications, users, and content.  Find out more at www.paloaltonetworks.com.

Palo Alto Networks, "The Network Security Company," and the Palo Alto Networks Logo are trademarks of Palo Alto Networks, Inc. in the United
States and in jurisdictions throughout the world. All other trademarks, trade names or service marks used or mentioned herein belong to their
respective owners.
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Jennifer Jasper-Smith, Head of Corporate Communications at Palo Alto Networks, 408-638-3280, jjsmith@paloaltonetworks.com; Tim Whitman, Voce
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